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I strongly oppose this bill. We're told to "follow the science"; yet the preponderance of 

the climatologists have been censored and silenced on this long-standing topic. 

These scientists are all in accord that there is NO evidence to support the Climate 

Change hoax, which even had to change its original name from "Global Warming" 

due to lack of sufficient evidence and data to support it.  

This bill represents nothing but organized propaganda being spewed out in the 

classroom to our dear children. Do NOT let this bill see the light of day! 


